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Theo Holtwijk

From: Kiedrowski, Claire <Claire.Kiedrowski@maine.gov>

Sent: Thursday, March 4, 2021 1:10 PM

To: Nathan Poore

Cc: Jennifer Phinney; Theo Holtwijk; Peter McHugh

Subject: RE: Cumberland Orthoimagery deadlines

Importance: High

Dear Nathan, 

 

Thank you for your interest in the Maine Orthoimagery Program.  This Program is administered and coordinated by 

the Maine GeoLibrary Board and there are 2 years left in the current program (a spring 2021 collect and a 

spring 2022 collect).  The State will pay 2/3 of the cost and asks that the County (and/or UT) pay a 1/3 of the 

cost.  The Board is now including the Unorganized Territories the same opportunity (2/3 by State, 1/3 UT). 

 

Cumberland County participated in the 2017 Maine Orthoimagery Program which provided 18” aerial imagery 

for the organized communities and the opportunity for increased resolution for municipalities as a buy-

up.  We then focused on other counties:  Sagadahoc, Knox, Lincoln, Androscoggin, Hancock, Penobscot, 

etc.  Your opportunity to participate was in 2017, but once your county participated, you are always welcome 

to purchase another ‘buy-up’ at the published prices here through the end of the program (2017-

2022):  https://www.maine.gov/geolib/programs/ortho/2017_2022pricing/CumberlandAmended.pdf 

 

If you want to fly this year, then we have a lot of work to do!  A Memorandum of Agreement (MOA) needs to 

be processed and signed, and then the State will invoice you for the full amount.  If you think that you want to 

move forward, then let’s get the MOA worked on so that it is ready to go (and signed) on March 23. 

 

This Spring 2021 flight is not a firm Go, as I need to meet a minimum square mileage, and we do not have that 

in place yet (I should know by the end of this week).  The Spring 2022 flight is firm, as Penobscot County is 

being flown and we have a signed contract. 

 

I am happy to discuss further and thank you for your interest in the program. 

 

Claire 

Claire Kiedrowski 

Executive Director 
Maine Library of Geographic Information 
Cell: (207) 266-7087 

Claire.Kiedrowski@maine.gov  
 

From: Nathan Poore <npoore@falmouthme.org>  

Sent: Thursday, March 4, 2021 11:12 AM 

To: Kiedrowski, Claire <Claire.Kiedrowski@maine.gov> 

Cc: Jennifer Phinney <JPhinney@falmouthme.org>; Theo Holtwijk <tholtwijk@falmouthme.org>; Peter McHugh 

<pmchugh@falmouthme.org> 

Subject: Fwd: Cumberland Orthoimagery deadlines 

 


